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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 10:12 AM
To: jxiong328@gmail.com
Subject: 1540 Minnehaha Avenue East, Vacant Building Assessment

Hi Jenny, 
Your matter is on for City Council today, March 19, 2025 at 3:30 pm.; however, Ms. Moermond wants to 
inform you that she is going to ask the City Council to layover the matter for 2 weeks, to  April 2, 2025.   
 
Questions, please let me know. Thanks, 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


